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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

ANNOUNCING THAT THE THIRTY-SIXTH REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY WILL BE HELD IN THE CASA DE CAMPO CONVENTION CENTER, 
LA ROMANA, THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
1715 22ND STREET, N.W.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20008

(202) 332 9142 (202) 232 5038 (FAX)
MP-RD-OEA
0060-06


The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and is pleased to forward Note DSE 1458 from the Office of the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs announcing that the thirty-sixth regular session of the General Assembly will be held at the Casa de Campo Convention Center in La Romana, in the Dominican Republic.

The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
January 19, 2006
General Secretariat of the
Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.
DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
Office of the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs
DSE 1458


The Office of the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States and is pleased to confirm that the Government of the Dominican Republic has chosen to hold the thirty-sixth regular session of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States in the Casa de Campo Convention Center.
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Furthermore, with respect to the presentation to be made by the Government of the Dominican Republic on the proposed main topic of the General Assembly, the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs proposes any date from March 13 through 15 that best suits the Permanent Council.

The Office of the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Santo Domingo, January 19, 2006

General Secretariat

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

United States of America
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